
Respect                    Effort          Achieve        Challenge 

Pendragon Community Primary School                 11 
    December 7th 2018 

 
 
 
 

Raffle ticket reminder 
Don’t forget all sold and unsold tickets need to be back in school as the draw is being held on Tuesday 
11th December at the Foundation Stage performance and all the tickets need to be folded! There are still 
spares in the office if you would like to buy some more. There is a fantastic £100 cash first prize. 
Gift Wrapping Service 
The Friends of Pendragon are raising funds by offering a gift wrapping service in the Courtyard on Monday 
10th December from 7-9pm. So if you do some Christmas shopping this weekend, pop along and have a 
drink and let someone else wrap your gift for a small fee. 
Carol Singing in the village 
Congratulations to Y5 who have sung at the Rendezvous lunch.  We have received lots of compliments 
about how well they did and it was very much appreciated by all that were there. 
Giving tree reminder 
The Giving tree is in the front entrance of the school. You are welcome to take a label and bring back a 
gift which we will share with patients at the hospital and around the village.  Please can you attach the 
label on the front of the present so that we know what is in the parcel and who to give it to? 
Outdoor PE 
Even though the weather is getting colder and wetter we are still having outdoor PE. A reminder that all 
children should have appropriate outdoor PE clothing and a change of shoes.  
Keystage 2 disco  
The keystage 2 only, disco is on Friday 14th December from 6-7pm.  Although it is free entry, there will be 
drinks and snacks available to buy, so a small amount of pocket money can be brought if wished. This 
event is run by Friends as a Christmas gift and celebration for the children. Information will follow about 
the Keystage 1 Christmas treat.  
Village Carols 
There will be a carol Service in the Village Hall next Wednesday 12th December. The service will start at 
6pm. The children are invited to come along with you as a family and to sing together as part of the evening.  
Refreshments will be served afterwards. 
 
Next 2 weeks events 
 
Monday 10th December Dress rehearsal for foundation parents with pre-school 

children, Santa’s Hat 9.30am 
Musical instrumental lesson concert at 3.30pm 
Friends of Pendragon gift wrapping service in the Courtyard 
7-9pm 

Tuesday 11th December   Year 3 go to the Day centre to sing 
Foundation Stage performance at 2pm 

      Foundation Stage performance at 6pm  
Wednesday 12th December   Village Carols – 6pm in the Village Hall 
Friday 14th December    Hilltop assembly at 9.05am 
      School Christmas Dinner – pre booked meals only 

Year 4 homework project display open to Year 4 parents from 
3.15pm until 3.45pm 
Keystage 2 Christmas disco 6-7pm run by Friends 

Tuesday 18th December   Year 6 Hospital visit 
Entertainer for Foundation stage and Keystage 1  
Last day of term 
 

Early reminder 
 
Thursday 3rd January    School opens  
 


